
Japan Continues Support for Expanding Gender Sensitive Services with UNFPA 

 

On 20 February 2023, Ambassador ITO Takako visited the Amhara Regional State 

and attended the event for the project “Addressing Gender-Based Violence (GBV) and 

Sexual Reproductive Health (SRH) in selected conflict and COVID-19 affected districts 

in Amhara and Benishangul-Gumuz Regions” funded by the Japanese Government and 

implemented by UNFPA. 

The project aims to ensure timely access to life-saving GBV/SRH information and 

services for vulnerable women, girls and youth through trainings for health workers and 

provision of medical equipment, ambulances, reproductive health (RH) kits and female 

dignity kits. 

During the event, RH kits were handed over to Tilili Health Center which is one of 

the health facilities supported under the project, and female dignity kits were handed 

over to some beneficiaries. Additionally, Japan committed to continue providing support 

and signed an agreement with UNFPA to implement the next project phase. 
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Signing of next phase project agreement 

 


